Huckabay Independent School District

Board Agenda Item Synopsis

Subject: Consider Approval of Training Provide by the Child Advocacy Center as Reviewed by the School Health Advisory Committee

Background Information: The School Health Advisory Committee (SHAC) has met four times this year. The SHAC has reviewed and is
recommending the training provided by the Child Advocacy Center.

Administrative Consideration: The SHAC must meet four times this year. One of the responsibilities of the SHAC is to review the curriculum that
supports the well-being and safety of Huckabay ISD Students.

Budgetary Impact: The Child Advocacy Center will provide training for students and staff at no cost to the district.

Recommendation: Administration recommends approval of the age-appropriate training provided by the Child Advocacy Center

Submitted by: Wes Corzine

Meeting Date: April 20, 2023



